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Started in 2015, this project’s
purpose is to replace existing
round PVC flag holders with
holders that display art
and provide clear language
use instructions.

Details:

1. Project was developed and is managed through a joint effort
with Safer Communities, The City of Madison, Sector67 and
community volunteers.

2. All financial support is from Safer Communities in Madison.
3. Artists are paid a one time licensing fee of $250 for the use of 2

artworks from their existing portfolio.
4. Due to the administrative effort to communicate with each

artist we only work with artists who have 2 suitable artworks.
We do not use 2 separate artists for one crossing.

5. Each artist below is identified with a number.
6. Please choose art for 8 crossings from the 50 art options. (8

artists, 16 arts). I will only produce 6, but some artists may
not wish to participate.

7. Contact Mike Fisher with questions at 608-250-0137,
mike@heartwood.com






